
Background

On April 5th, 2022 the zoning text
amendment for Numbering of

Houses, Apartments, and Trailer
Parks to the Creedmoor

Development Ordinance was
adopted by the City of Creedmoor

Board of Commissioners. 



The purpose of this amendment 
was to ensuring that properties

have clear addressing on the
building to help public safety in

the event of an emergency.



This amendment was amortized
for a period of one (1) year and

becomes effective on 4/05/2023.

Numbering of
Houses,

Apartments, &
Trailer Parks

Creedmoor Development Ordinance 
Article 2.23

Resources 



To view the full ordinance visit the
City of Creedmoor's website.






Creedmoor Development
Ordinance

Article 2: General Provisions -2.23







Contact Us

919-764-1060
Phone

Address

211 North Main St. 
Creedmoor, NC 27522

Website
www.cityofcreedmoor.org

Email
codeadmin@cityofcreedmoor.org



Above
or on
the 
door

Next to
 the door

On the 

mailbox




 On the Porch
Column

Address
placard in the

front yard

 A unit identification placed on posts, signs, or
mailboxes along a street & within 

3 feet of the right-of-way shall be visible from
both directions of traffic.

 On a private home, the unit identification shall be 
placed either above or immediately alongside 

the front entrance to the structure & clearly visible 
from the street.

What Do I 
Need To Do?

Property owners must correctly
display the address assigned to a

structure or lot, whether numerical
or alphanumerical. 

Unit Identification must be visible
from the street.

Residents do not need a sign permit
for addressing purposes. 






*Effective April 5th, 2023
Addresses will Need to be
Displayed on the House. 


